
 Livonia Public Schools 
 District Services 
 
 
Date: June 1, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer 
 Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs & District Services 
 
Re:   High School Weight Rooms  
 

I am requesting that the updates to all three high school weight Rooms be placed 
on the agenda for the June 12, 2023, Committee of the Whole meeting. As you 
know, this has been a collaborative effort between the three high schools and 
Central Office Administration. The athletic administrators have procured multiple 
quotes for updates ranging from new weightlifting equipment, audio/video, 
flooring, and electrical work. 
 
Based on the input and rationale of the athletic administrators, coaches, and P.E. 
teachers, we are recommending Rogers Athletic for the weightlifting equipment, 
Matick Construction for the electrical and A/V equipment and construction work, 
and SPEC Athletic for the flooring. The current total for all three buildings is 
$967,627.69. 
 
Please note, the current weightlifting equipment in the schools’ weight rooms will 
be purchased by One More Rep Fitness, Ann Arbor, Michigan, and those dollars 
will be used towards this project. 
 
Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 
 

 Attachments 
 

c: Board of Education 
 
PF/ko 

 


